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L&T Oman wins Construction Week Oman 
‘Infrastructure Project of the Year’ Award 

Larsen & Toubro (Oman) LLC was conferred the prestigious ‘Infrastructure Project 
of the Year’ award for significantly contributing to the environment and 

demonstrating construction best practices and technologies, at the 10th annual 
Construction Week Oman Award ceremony, held virtually on March 31. 

L&T Oman was chosen for its work on the solar PV plant with Oman Power and Water 
Procurement Company. L&T Oman was lauded for focusing on renewable energy and 
green initiatives that will benefit tens of thousands of households. In addition, the 
project was delivered on-time and 
on-budget – despite the 
difficulties experienced during 
2020 and 2021. 

 

The eminent jury comprised 
Kennedys Law’s Senior Partner, 
Jamie Kellick, Ithra Dubai’s 
Executive Director for Asset 
Management, Lachlan Gyde and 
Construction Week’s editor, 
Ashley Williams, who evaluated 
multiple submissions from 11 
categories to find the highly 
commended and eventual winners 
of project, individual and 
company excellence. 

 
Following its win, L&T Oman will now be shortlisted for the ‘Infra Project of the 
Year’ for the Construction Week Awards 2021 which will take place on 8 December. 

 

L&T Oman was also ‘Highly Commended’ for its HSE efforts on the Shatti Al Qurum 
Hotel & Apartment Project. 

 
Construction Week is the Middle East’s largest construction and contracting portal. 

 

 


